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“Thankful” is the first 
word that comes to 
mind when I think 

of the Reining Horse Foundation 
(RHF). As the NRHyA president, 
the RHF has made a huge impact 
on my life by funding our youth 
organization. Many opportunities 
I have experienced during my 
time as an officer were made 
possible by the RHF.

Serving as an NRHyA officer 
is a privilege with intangible 
benefits that I will carry with me 
throughout the rest of my life. 
The knowledge I have gained will 
provide me with insight for many 
situations in the future, and I can 
thank the RHF for that.

As an officer, I have been 
fortunate to travel to new places, 
meet new people and grow in 
my leadership skills. These 
opportunities were made possible 
by the RHF and the funding that 
makes NRHyA programs a reality.

As an NRHyA member, I have 
been able to apply for scholarships 
funded by the RHF. These 
scholarships help me and other 
youth members work toward our 
dream careers by helping with 
finances.

Foundation donors make it 
possible for NRHyA to hold 
successful fundraisers. The two 
most influential of these are 
the NRHyA Buy-A-Pro Auction 
and NRHyA Stallion Breeding 
Auction. I have been a part of 
each of these, and the support I 
have felt from donors is immense.

It is evident that the RHF 
not only cares about NRHyA 

as a whole, but truly loves and 
supports each individual member. 
Whether it is by helping them 
achieve their dreams through 
scholarships or giving them 
the opportunity to grow their 
leadership skills, the RHF wants 
the best for reining’s youth.

I personally know many past 
youth members who, looking 
back, are thankful for the 
Foundation. As a senior in high 
school, fulfilling my last year as 
a youth member, I am already 
beginning to reflect and see the 
support I have received from 
NRHA’s charitable arm.

I know that no matter where I 
go in life, the RHF played a part 
in helping me get there. I am so 
appreciative of the Reining Horse 
Foundation, as it has allowed me 
to have experiences that have 
shaped my life.

RHF Impacts Youth

Olivia Klug
NRHyA President 

To donate, visit reiningfoundation.com, 
email rhf@nrha.com or contact RHF 
Director Leslie Baker at 405-946-7400, 
ext. 106. You can also donate by texting 
“RHF” to 405-300-5919.
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Reining Horse Foundation

The RHF’s support of NRHyA helps young reiners 
aspire to excellence.
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